
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 5th February 

 Last week gardening club planted a 

small Christmas tree, in remembrance 

of Indie. The tree initially held 

messages of love from the Year 4 

children. As the tree grows, we will 

light it up at Christmas as Indie lit up 

the community with her presence.  

 

Day for Queen’s Jubilee 

School will be closed on Monday 28th 

February in lieu of the Queen’s 

Jubilee. If you are looking for an 

early break/holiday children will be 

off from Saturday 19th February until 

Tuesday 1st March when we return. 
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 School Council 

Our school council held their first 

meeting last Friday and they had 

many fantastic ideas for improving 

our school. They were also very clear 

on what we already do well. They 

were full of praise for their 

teachers and their understanding, 

Read Write Inc, homework, 

lunchtime sport and playtime 

basketball. 

They have requested we supply 

better sports equipment for breaks 

and lunchtimes. They have also 

requested the salad bar returns at 

lunchtimes, that we develop a new 

outdoor area and develop days to 

raise awareness of climate change. I 

think we are going to be very busy.   

 

 
 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 
28/01/2022 

 

Reception: Daisy-Mae 

 

Year 1: Isabelle 

 

Year 2: Georgie 

 

Year 3: Letia 

 

Year 4: Millie 

 

Year 5: Phoebe 

 

Year 6: Heidi 

 

 

4/2/2/2022 

 

Reception: Reuben 

 

Year 1: Dolcie-Elise 

 

Year 2: Harry 

 

Year 3: Arrabella 

 

Year 4: Ava 

 

Year 5: Eden  

 

Year 6: Henry 
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Stars of the week 

 
28/1/2022 

 

Reception: Chase 

 

Year 1: Freddie & Ollie 

 

Year 2: Maggie & Presley 

 

Year 3: Mia Russell & Abby-May 

 

Year 4: Cassie & Lola 

 

Year 5: Jude & Charlie 

 

Year 6: Shae & Gracie 

 

 

4/2/2/2022 

 

Reception: Isabelle 

 

Year 1: Oona & Noah 

 

Year 2: Eppy & Rose 

 

Year 3: Florence & Lillie Jones 

 

Year 4: James & Evie Brown 

 

Year 5: Charlie & Theo 

 

Year 6: Mylo & Gracie  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


